
From: Kate Thomson [mailto:Kate.Thomson@Ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 20 November 2017 12:39 PM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: AM2016/15 & AM2014/89 Security Services Industry Award [ABLAW-
ImanageDocs.FID136045] 

 
Dear AMOD team 

 

AM2016/15 & AM2014/89 Secuirty Services Industry Award 

 
We refer to the above and write on behalf of our clients, ABI and the NSW Business 

Chamber. 

In accordance with the Statement issued 9 November 2017, we confirm as follows: 

Items 12-16 To be discussed at a further conference. 

Item 17 Our clients rely on submissions filed 12 October 2017. 

 

Upon review of the Statement and Transcript it does not appear further response was 

required with respect to some other items from our clients, but should you require 

further information please do not hesitate to let me know. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kate Thomson 
Lawyer 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
Suite 402, Level 4 
Watt Street, Commercial Centre 
Corner King and Watt Streets Newcastle NSW 2300 

Tel: +612 4989 1003 | Mob: 0447 189 469 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 

Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 

 

www.ablawyers.com.au
https://www.linkedin.com/company/australian-business-lawyers?trk=top_nav_home

